ECO Council Meeting 6.3.24-Minutes

All members present except one Year 1 class.

*All welcomed to the meeting by Mrs Henson.

*Mrs Henson informed the Green Guardians that the ECO board has
moved to other side of the corridor and new ECO badges will be
available after Easter.

*Emails Mrs Henson sent o the school site manager and kitchen
staff read out and relevant boxes filled in on the ECO review.
Scores added up for each topic and filled in. Discussion then took
place as to what we thought would be best to look at for our action
plan. As a team it was decided that we would work on the lowest
scoring, these are Water, Marine, Litter and additional questions.
We will look at these and discuss them further in our next meeting
and start to write our action plan.

*Mrs Henson informed Green Guardians they will need to feed back
to their classes about the findings of the ECO review and as a team
a script for this was decided. Mrs Henson to type this up and email
all teachers with it and ask teachers to allow some time for this to
be done.

*New photographs taken of certain year groups to update the ECO
board.



